
24. WESTON ROAD MEETING

Report of the meeting held with residents of Weston Road and Chairs of Fendalton/Waimairi and
Shirley/Papanui Community Boards held on 4 February 2002 is attached.

Recommendation: That the report be received.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


